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1. The roster of the working group of the 1995 edition of the standard was 
circulated at the Synchronous Machines Subcommittee meeting on June 7, 
2004 at Denver. Many of the members of the previous working group 
volunteered for the upcoming revision. 

 
2. Haran Karmaker was elected as Chair and Innocent Kamwa was elected as 

co-chair. Haran circulated a draft of a PAR for discussion.  Haran was 
authorized by the group to submit the PAR to the IEEE Standards Board. 

 
3. The Board approved the PAR on March 4.  A copy of the PAR and the roster 

are attached with this report. 
 
4. The first meeting of the WG will be held on June 16, 2005 at the General 

Power Meeting in San Francisco. The agenda of the meeting is also attached 
with this report. 
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